
PROGRAM IN NEUROSCIENCE

You’re invited to a Virtual Open House
Wednesday, November 6, 5-6 pm EST
5 - 5:20 pm: Introduction to the Program in Neuroscience
 
 Todd Gould, MD, Program Director
 Tom Longden, PhD, Associate Director

5:20 – 6 pm: Navigate in and out of “breakout 
rooms”, to learn more about: 

• Laboratories: chat with select Faculty Members
• Student Life: chat with current students
• Program Information: chat with Program Directors
• Application Process: chat with Program Coordinator

   

Join us on Zoom!

Meeting ID: 999 3024 2705
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